
 

AS/May half term 
 
 
27th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
I have been extremely pleased with the attitude and effort of our pupils since they 
returned to face-to-face learning.  They have certainly shown maturity above their years 
with the way they are continuing to cope with our Covid-19 regulations whilst in school. 
 
May I remind you that to ensure that no learning time is lost, all pupils should arrive 
punctually to school whilst also bringing in a bag containing their planner along with all of 
their stationery equipment.  Our high standards at Bloxwich Academy promotes good 
behaviour and this starts by all pupils coming prepared to ‘be the best they can be.’ 
 
A reminder that mobile phones are banned within the Academy, along with the wearing of 
false nails and eyelashes.  Can I ask for your support in these matters. 
 
All pupils will return to the Academy on Monday 7th June 2021 the times can be found 
below:- 
 
Year Arrival Time Departure Time Entrance 

Year 7 8.30 am – 8.45 am 2.55 pm Willenhall Lane 

Year 8 8.30 am – 8.45 am 2.55 pm Leamore Lane 

Year 9 8.45 am – 8.50 am 3.05 pm Leamore Lane 

Year 10 8.45 am – 8.50 am 4.00 pm (Mon to Thurs) 3.05 pm Friday Leamore Lane 

Year 11 Pupils only required to complete assessments. Leamore Lane 

Year 12 8.40 – 8.50 am 3.00 pm unless specified differently by 
Director of Post 16 

Leamore Lane 

 
Please check out all of the activities our pupils have taken part in by looking at our 
Newsletter that can be found on the Bloxwich Academy website:- 
www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk 
 
I look forward to the final summer term where pupils will be taking their final assessments 
of this academic year.  In addition, we will be hosting our annual  
“Bloxwich Got Talent” event.  More details on this to follow. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk/

